
Starting January 1, 2025, select mental health and substance use 

disorder services under NJ FamilyCare will be covered by 

managed care organizations, improving the coordination of 

physical and behavioral health services for members.

Please join us for a virtual meeting for NJ FamilyCare members 

on Tuesday, December 17, 2024 from 4:30-5:30 pm ET to learn 

more about what these changes mean for you and ask questions.

TO JOIN US YOU CAN:

• Register here: bit.ly/BHIMemberMeeting

• Visit Zoom.us and enter the following 
Meeting ID: 874 1261 9336

• Call 1-669-444-9171 and enter the Meeting 
ID above to listen in with audio 
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